
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT report on the twentieth anniversary of the Industrial Safety Ordinance. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
During the 1990s there were many serious incidents where there were fatalities, major
impact to the community, or major damage onsite. The County’s Board of Supervisor knew
something needed to be done. They adopted the Industrial Safety Ordinance that went well
beyond any other requirements to prevent accidents. The attached report shows the success
of this ordinance. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   02/12/2019 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Randy Sawyer,
925-335-3210

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    February  12, 2019 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc: Marcy Wilhelm,   Randy Sawyer   
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: Anna Roth, Health Services Director

Date: February  12, 2019

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Twentieth Anniversary of the Industrial Safety Ordinance



CLERK'S ADDENDUM
Speakers:  Shanelle Scales-Preston, office of Congressman Mark DeSaulnier (letter
attached).

ATTACHMENTS
Annual Report 


